
Zoning Board 
Goshen, NH 

Minutes of July 11, 2018 
FINAL 

Attendance (quorum = 3):  Alicea Bursey (Chair), Judy Dunn, Mike Chilson, and Steve Bursey (alternate) 

Meeting called to order at 7:00pm  

Review of Minutes from June 13, 2018 

Mike Chilson motioned to accept the minutes from June 13, 2018 in their original draft format. Judy Dunn 
seconded the motion. All were in favor, minutes approved “as is.” 

Messer Road Boat Storage (Update) 

Mr. Grant was not in attendance, he will be present during the next meeting. No application was before the 
board at the moment.  

Use of Town Lawyer (Update) 

Chair Bursey had brought the boards questions regarding use of the town lawyer to the Selectman. The 
Selectman advised using regular resources first followed by the town lawyer when necessary. 

Right to Know Training (Update) 

There was discussion regarding the Right to Know Training. More details will be presented in the future. 

Other Business 

• The next meeting will be Wednesday, August 8, 2018 
• Judy Dunn mentioned that a public meeting was taking place on July 25th at Mount Sunapee in the main 

lodge. If any board members or residents would like to attend, more information could be found by contacting 
Mount Sunapee. 

Mike Chilson made a motion to adjourn. Judy Dunn seconded the motion. All were in favor; meeting 
adjourned at 7:05pm. 

Respectfully Submitted,  
Melissa Salinardi 
Recording Secretary 
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